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I	support	a	legislated	fair	price	for	solar	-	lets	be	serious	getting	12	cents	back	
when	they	sell	it	for	40	cents....	a	complete	rip	off.	he	feed-in	tariff	should	
represent	the	true	value	of	solar.	This	means	recognising	the	environmental	and	
health	benefits	and	the	network	benefits	of	rooftop	solar...	come	please	enforce	
better	feedin	tariffs	for	NSW.	Thanks




